
B R I T I S H  C O L U M B I A  E L E C T O R A L  B O U N D A R I E S  C O M M I S S I O N 

we want to hear  
from you
The BC Electoral Boundaries Commission is reviewing provincial electoral districts  
and making proposals to the Legislative Assembly on the area, boundaries and names  
of electoral districts to be used for the next two provincial general elections.

The commission wants to hear your views on provincial electoral districts to help 
inform a preliminary report to the Legislative Assembly.  

Visit www.bc-ebc.ca for information about the commission’s work and  
commissioners, BC Electoral Boundary Commission history, a schedule and  
location of public hearings, an accessible online submission form, links to 
legislation and more.

the commission at a local public hearing between  
September 22 and November 7, 2014

current electoral district maps

about the commission

and provide your input by Sunday, November 16, 2014.

Now is the time to  
have your say and  
shape your province.

WEBSITE:  

www.bc-ebc.ca

EMAIL:      

info@bc-ebc.ca

PHONE:    

1-800-661-8683

JOIN 

SEE

LEARN

SPEAK


